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The Westmoreland Bar Foundation is pleased to award four law school scholarships to 
Westmoreland County residents for the 2019-20 school year. 

 
Mason Cook from New Kensington has been awarded the Donald Hankey Memorial 
Scholarship in the amount of $3,100. Attorney Hankey was a sole practitioner in New 
Kensington and a member of the Westmoreland Bar Association for more than 65 
years. Mason, a Burrell High graduate, is a second-year law student at Duquesne 
University School of Law where he also earned an undergraduate degree in Business 
Administration/Economics.  
 
Katrina Soohey, a Derry High School graduate, has been awarded the Wayne 
Donahue Memorial Scholarship in the amount of $2,600. The Donahue Scholarship is 
named for Attorney Wayne R. Donahue, a sole practitioner from New Kensington and 
a lifelong resident of western Pennsylvania. Katrina is a first-year law student at 
Duquesne University School of Law. She is a graduate of St. Vincent College with a 
B.S. in Elementary Education. 
 
Keegan Miller from Armbrust has been awarded the Westmoreland Bar Foundation 
Law School Scholarship in the amount of $3,000. Keegan is a graduate of St. 
Bonaventure University with a B.S. in Philosophy, Law & Politics and will be a first-
year law school student at Duquesne University School of Law. 
 
Matthew DeMaio, a Norwin High School graduate, has been awarded the Honorable 
David H. Weiss Scholarship in the amount of $1,000. Matthew is a third-year law 
student at the University of Pittsburgh School of Law, having earned a B.S. at St. 
Vincent College. 

 
 


